Getting things done — Westfield Lane
and Perth Road #dundeewestend

I have received complaints about the neglected area of ground on Perth Road
at the top of Westfield Lane.

The site owned by JC Decaux who used to have an advertising hoarding there.
I contacted the company about this and have had the following helpful reply :

“I have asked for the regional team to attend to tidy the site.”
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